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Dear Mr. Bright: 

We received your submissions on behalf of Rico Industries, Inc. ("Rico" or the 
"Company"), explaining that Rico inadvertently made misleading "Made in the USA" claims for 
certain nylon National Football League-branded wallets. Specifically, although affected wallets 
were made overseas, the Company mistakenly printed "Made in the USA" claims on product 
packaging in 2014. You stated that the Company discovered the error shortly after printing and 
took immediate corrective action. However, the Company missed certain inventory during this 
initial review, which resulted in dissemination of inaccurate claims for a small quantity of 
wallets thereafter. 

In your submissions, you outlined several steps that Rico has since taken to ensure that its 
corrective actions extended to all affected wallets in inventory. Specifically, Rico identified and 
destroyed all remaining affected packaging inventory and verified that all current 


